May 16, 2022

Municipality of East Ferris 390 Hwy 94 Corbeil, ON P0H 1K0 Attention: Municipal Clerk, Monica Hawkins

RE: Playground Agreement

Dear Ms. Hawkins,

Please find this letter as written notice of termination of the Shared Services Agreement dated February 20, 2018, between the Corporation of the Municipality of East Ferris and the Corporation of the Municipality of Powassan.

At this time the Municipality of Powassan no longer has an Ontario Parks Association certified Playground Inspector on staff. Should this change and we are able to provide this service again we will be sure to reach out to you.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Leśley Marshall Deputy Clerk

Municipality of Powassan